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May 21, 2015

Adams County News and Information

Document Shredding Event Open to All County Residents

With a focus on helping residents reduce their risk of identity theft, the Adams County Sheriff’s 
Office, 17th Judicial District Attorney’s Office and Adams County Government are hosting a 
document shredding event on Saturday, May 30, 10 a.m., at the Prairie Center in Brighton.
Residents will be allowed to bring up to two boxes or bags of sensitive documents for shredding. 
The event is part of the Brighton Fire Safety Expo, with drop-off taking place near the Kohl’s 
store at the Prairie Center.

“Identity theft is a problem that isn’t going away anytime soon,” said Adams County Manager 
Todd Leopold. “Nobody understands this crime and the impact it has on victims better than 
Sheriff Michael McIntosh and District Attorney Dave Young who constantly deal with these 
issues.”

This event is free and open to all county residents. No shredding services are available to 
businesses at this time. 
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